
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer   

 

Date: December 18, 2015 

 

Re:   action memo 

        January 27, 2016 board meeting 

 

 

Recommend Board approval for 10 teachers at the Intermediate School to participate in 

Common Planning throughout the remainder of the school year. Each teacher will not exceed 8 

hours at the rate of $36.00 per hour. Funding paid through NCLB Title I RAC Funds. We 

decided to start the services later in the year due to Extended School Year starting first and we 

needed to determine if any additional funds were available under RAC Funds. 

 

Common Planning activities will include the following: 

Reviewing the Common Core State Standards 

Standards Based Benchmarks/PARCC Data Analysis 

Curriculum Planning 

STEAM/NGSS 

 

ELA 

Pat Schmus 

Jennifer Budmen 

Charla Blum-Zeck 

Ilisa Noble 

Diane Villec 

 

Math 

Sue Carson 

Timothy Hagerty 

Jennie Hara 

Mark Bridges 

Jackie Spears 

 


